TxDOT plans to hold a public meeting for the widening of IH-10 from west of Adam’s Bayou to east of
the Sabine River on Thursday, February 7 at the West-Orange Stark Elementary School in Orange. The
meeting is scheduled to begin at 5:00pm and will last until 7:00 pm. We will be welcoming our elected
officials beginning at 4:00 pm. The public notice will be posted shortly. The proposed improvements will
include the widening of IH-10 to three lanes in each direction, a shift of the frontage roads over Adam’s
Bayou to be adjacent to the mainline bridge traffic (eliminating the frontage road bridges), and will
eliminate access to the properties within Adam’s Bayou.



